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Dear Shoreline City Council and Staff,

Please see attached about Ordinance 871.

Good Day,
Meghan Peterka

mailto:meghanpeterka@gmail.com
mailto:Council@shorelinewa.gov

Meghan Peterka

311 NE 162nd St.

Shoreline, WA 98155

meghanpeterka@gmail.com



January 5, 2020



City of Shoreline Council and Staff

17500 Midvale Ave. N

Shoreline, WA 98133



Dear City of Shoreline Council and Staff,

I understand that on Monday, January 6, 2020, City Council will be making a decision on adopting Ordinance No. 871 - Amending Certain Sections of the Shoreline Development Code to Provide for Townhouse Design Standards.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I want to take the time to thank the Planning Commission, City Staff and Council for recognizing the importance of good design that have ramifications on how our city looks and feels.

I want you to know that I support the staff recommendation, which I understand is supported by the Planning Commission, that Council adopt Ordinance No. 871 with the amendments Nos. 1-9, 14, 15 and the amendment proposed by Mayor Hall for Amendment No. 17.

Thank you for the service you give to our community.

Happy New Year!

Sincerely,

Meghan Peterka
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Happy New Year!
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January 5, 2020 

City of Shoreline Council and Staff 
17500 Midvale Ave. N 
Shoreline, WA 98133 

Dear City of Shoreline Council and Staff, 

I understand that on Monday, January 6, 2020, City Council will be 
making a decision on adopting Ordinance No. 871 - Amending Certain 
Sections of the Shoreline Development Code to Provide for 
Townhouse Design Standards. 

I want to take the time to thank the Planning Commission, City Staff 
and Council for recognizing the importance of good design that have 
ramifications on how our city looks and feels. 

I want you to know that I support the staff recommendation, which I 
understand is supported by the Planning Commission, that Council 
adopt Ordinance No. 871 with the amendments Nos. 1-9, 14, 15 and 
the amendment proposed by Mayor Hall for Amendment No. 17. 

Thank you for the service you give to our community. 

Happy New Year! 

Sincerely, 

Meghan Peterka 

mailto:meghanpeterka@gmail.com

